
INVITATION TO CONTRACTORS TO PREQUALIFY TO OFFER PROPOSALS FOR 

Guptil Road PRV Hydroelectric Power Project 

Village of Waterbury, VT 

 

The Village of Waterbury Vermont is inviting contractors to submit prequalification packages in order to bid 

for construction of the Guptil Road Pressure Reducing Valve (PRV) Hydroelectric Project.  The project 

improvements will include installation of owner-furnished turbine system, preservation and reinstallation of 

an existing PRV and piping, demolition of associated piping and electrical work in the Guptil Road vault for 

the generation of hydroelectric power.     

 

There will be a non-mandatory pre-bid meeting at the Waterbury Municipal Office, 28 North Main Street, 

Waterbury Vermont at 10:00 am on July 6, 2017. The purpose of this meeting will be to fully describe the 

work that will be required and to present the necessary prequalification requirements. 

 

Contractors who desire to be prequalified in order to bid on the project shall fill in the prequalification form 

available from the Waterbury Water Department. Prequalification packages will be due on or before 2:00 pm, 

July 20, 2017.  Hardcopy of completed prequalification package shall be sent to: 

 

Bill Woodruff 

Waterbury Public Works Director 

Waterbury Water Department 

28 North Main Street 

Waterbury, VT 05676 

 

The contractors will need to demonstrate the experience and technical ability to perform the following 

services for water system improvements: site-work, demolition, concrete, mechanical, piping and 

appurtenances, electrical, financial capacity, bonding capacity, technical and managerial capabilities. 

 

Construction bids for performing the work will be solicited from the group of prequalified contractors that is 

selected following this request for prequalification. The construction is anticipated to start at the end of this 

September, 2017. 

 

The Village of Waterbury is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer.  The Village of Waterbury 

reserves the right to reject any and all proposals that are not in the best interest of the Village of Waterbury.   

 

 

 

 

Bill Woodruff 

Waterbury Public Works Director 


